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From: Rob and Jen Archuleta <archuleta.home@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 8:33 PM

To: Doug Wheelwright

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Neighbor feedback regarding WHW lot in Sandy
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Doug,

| met with some of the neighbors this evening and we reviewed the plans that were presented by WHW and have the following comments;
1. The dumpster needs to be relocated from the south end of the property to the west end. This is of the utmost importance to all neighbors.

2. A temporary gate between their drive and the 7-11. We would love the contact information for the owner of the western lot so we can call and discuss having
the easement removed completely and restricting access to 9000 south.

3. Changing the south facing windows to skylights.
We are very appreciative of the time and effort WHW has put into this project and the attention to detail they have given it. We understand that the second

request is outside of their control but wanted to make the city aware of our major concerns regarding the proximity of this access route to our homes. Please let
me know if you have any questions or if there is anything else you need from me.

Regards,

Jen Archuleta

734 W. Jordan Oaks Dr
801-793-0563




